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S T E V E   P E N L E Y  
 
About the Artist 
Steve Penley’s artwork can be 
found in corporate and 
private collections around the 
world. He is best known 
across the nation for his bold 
interpretations of American 
icons. P E N L E Y wants to 
reconstruct the image of 
America which has been 
deconstructed in recent 
years. His art celebrates what 
he sees as the American Ideal 
and is unapologetic for his 
love of America and 
everything it stands for. 



 

CATIE COOK  
 
About the Artist 

Catie Cook is a Gainesville native who graduated from 

Gainesville High School in 2019. She has a long history 

with the Quinlan Visual Arts Center attending youth art 

camps in the summer, and coming to view exhibitions 

growing up. In 2019, Catie participated in the Charles  

J. Thurman Youth Art Month, where she was awarded 

Best in show, and a nomination for the American 

Society of Marine Artists for her work “Plunge.” Catie 

was also fortunate enough to receive the Quinlan Visual 

Arts Center 2019 Youth Art month “Rising Star, Artist 

of Tomorrow” award. She is incredibly grateful for 

these scholarships and experiences which have shaped 

her path as an artist. 

Catie is currently a second year undergraduate student 

at the University Of Georgia studying Studio art with an 

emphasis in painting, art history, and museum studies. 

At the University of Georgia, Catie serves as an 

ambassador for the Lamar Dodd School of Art. She is 

also active in the Guide Dog Foundation, and with the 

education and outreach team at the State Botanical 

Gardens. Most notably, this year Catie received the 

Vince Dooley scholarship for her achievements at the 

school of art. 



A sincere THANK YOU to our participating Member Artists. Our 

Members’ Exhibition one of the most anticipated exhibitions 

annually. This year is no exception. Thank you for sharing your 

immense talent and creativity with the many communities the 

Quinlan serves.  

 

Heartfelt gratitude to our professional Juror Steve Penley and 

student Juror Catie Cook. Thank you for sharing your expertise 

and insight with us.  

 

The 73rd Members’ Exhibition is at the Quinlan till December 5. 

We welcome you to come view stellar works by our Members.  

- Masks and social distancing required -  

For more information: QVAC.org  770.536.2575  info@qvac.org 


